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Hello Christine, 

Lisa Medina [EH) 

Thursday, July 28, 20162:15 PM 
Joab, Christine@Waterboards; Jeff Carruesco [EH) 
Linda Turkatte [EH] 

RE: Update on cyanobacteria conditions in Stockton Deep Water Ship Channel 

Thank you for the update. The media has been reaching out to our department. I have been communicating with Alisha 

Wenzel in your absence and she was very helpful. Mcleod Lake and Weber Point are currently experiencing an increase 

of algal blooms and odors from the dying blooms are being reported. Our department is addressing the public questions 
and concerns. I will reach out to Connie Cochran and keep her updated. Thank you again. The status updates are critical 

is keeping our department informed. 

Respectfully, 

Lisa Medina 
Senior Registered Environmental Health Specialist 

Public Information Officer 

CUPA - Hazardous Waste Generator/Emergency Response Programs 

1868 E. Hazelton Avenue 

Stockton, CA 95205 

Desk phone: (209) 468-3455 

Imedina@sjcehd.com 

EHD website: www.sicehd.com 

Safety First! 

SDWA 58




